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Attention, network providers: REMINDER
September 2024 

As of January 1, 2024, the Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) required all managed care 
plans to ensure network providers complete Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment 
(EPSDT) specific training no less than every two years.  

In order to stay compliant with DHCS, Partnership HealthPlan of California is requesting all 
contracted medical groups/providers that provide services to members under the age of 21 to 
complete and return a signed attestation. To prevent duplicate efforts, if you are contracted with 
multiple managed care plans and have completed the training for all of them, you may share your 
training records and provide an attestation of completion.   

If you have not submitted an attestation for EPSDT training, please do so at your earliest 
convenience. If you have already submitted an attestation, please disregard this notice.  

For questions, please contact your Provider Relations representative. 

Resources:  

APL20-005: https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/MMCDAPLsandPolicyLetters/APL2023/APL23-005.pdf 

DHCS Training materials: https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/Medi-Cal-For-Kids-and-
Teens/Documents/EPSDT-Provider-Training-BD-June-2024.pdf 
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